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Hi Emily,

 

Yeah the SBA event was a good one.  The IBR issue does attract interest…

 

How about 3:30 on Monday at the Corner Bakery?

 

Or same time on Tuesday if that would be better.

 

Best

Scott

 

 

From: Emily Bremer [mailto:ebremer@acus.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 11:22 AM
To: Scott Cooper
Subject: ANSI Library

 

Hi Scott,

 

I missed your presentation at the SBA’s OSHA Roundtable a couple of weeks ago,
but am very interested to hear more about ANSI’s efforts to establish an online
“library” of standards incorporated by reference.  Do you have some time to chat
about that this week or next?  We could meet for coffee or just discuss via phone—
whatever works best for you.

 

Thanks,
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